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December 15, 2017 

Greg Perricone 
President  
Safety Consulting & Compliance 
150 Motor Parkway, Suite 401 
Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Dear Mr. Perricone: 
 
Congratulations!  On behalf of the members of the National Association of Home 
Builders (NAHB), we would like to recognize Safety Consulting & Compliance Corp. 
as the 2017 NAHB/Builders Mutual Insurance Company Safety Award For 
Excellence (SAFE) first place winner in the category of Associate Member Safety 
Program of the Year.  We would like to thank you for your award winning efforts to 
ensure that home builders, trade contractors, and workers in the residential 
construction industry return home to their families and friends each day. 

As you know, the goal of the SAFE awards program is to recognize the 
achievements of home builders and trade contractors who have developed and 
implemented high quality construction safety programs, as well as honoring other 
individuals and organizations who have made successful efforts to advance safety in 
the home building industry.  Being recognized as a first place winner means that 
NAHB acknowledges your leadership and commitment to improve construction 
safety. 

In preparation for the promotion of the SAFE award winners, we are requesting that 
each applicant submit at least three images (e.g., company/organization logo, 
photos of your company/organization construction safety activities) to be used for the 
SAFE Awards webpage and NAHBNow blog posts.  Please send these high-
resolution (preferably 1920 x 1080 or larger in JPEG, TIFF, PNG format) to 
safe@nahb.org by Friday, December 22, 2017. 

Again, congratulations and thank you for your commitment to promoting safety in the 
home building industry. 

Best regards, 

 

Chelsea Vetick, Program Manager, Safety 
National Association of Home Builders (NAHB) 
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